
As we enjoy time with families and friends this summer, 
we also continue to develop a strong community of caring 
and support. LCFS is beyond grateful for all that our 
current volunteers do and are hope to continue to build 
and expand our services to neighbors in need.

However, we can’t fulfil our mission without your help! 
We currently need more Sharing Place volunteers, 
especially on Tuesday evenings; if you or someone you 
know would be interested in serving, please sign up 
online: https://lutheranfamily.galaxydigital.com/need/

For more information about the Sharing Place, reach out 
to Phil, our Sharing Place Coordinator via e-mail at:  
SharingPlace@Lutheranfamily.org

.

WISH LIST: 

• Adult Diapers
(male and female, every size, especially 
small)
• Baby/Toddler Diapers
(especially size 5 baby diapers)
• Additional  Sharing Place volunteers 
(Especially Tuesday nights from 3:30PM-
6:00PM)
• Canned pasta
(Ravioli, Spaghettios, etc.)

If you can help us serve the community, please consider 
making a donation to LCFS: 
http://lutheranfamily.org/donate.html

You can help us serve the most vulnerable in our 
community! Our WISH LIST includes items in need 
for the Sharing Place. Please contact Phil for more 
information about “wish list” items donation drop off:  
SharingPlace@Lutheranfamily.org

We are operating our Sharing Place Food Pantry with 
our regular service hours; see this link for more 
information about the Sharing Place:  
http://www.lutheranfamily.org/Documents/SPBrochure.pdf

I can do all things through Christ 
who strengthens me.
– Philippians 4:13

We thank you!


